

The Beatles - Yellow Submarine



⇒ Listen to the song, and fill in the missing words!

In the _____ where I was born
Lived a _____ who sailed to _____
And he told us of his _____
In the land of submarines
So we sailed on to the _____
Till we found a sea of green
And we lived beneath the _____
In our yellow submarine

We all live in a _____ submarine
Yellow submarine, yellow submarine (2x)

And our _____ are all aboard
Many more of them live next _____
And the band begins to _____

We all live in a _____ submarine
Yellow submarine, yellow submarine (2x)

Full speed ahead, Mr. Boatswain, full _____ ahead
Full speed ahead it is, Sir
Cut the cable, drop the cable
Aye-aye, Sir, aye-aye
Captain, captain

As we live a life of ease
Every one of us has all we _____
Sky of _____ and sea of _____
In our yellow submarine

We all live in a yellow submarine
A yellow submarine, yellow submarine
We all live in a yellow submarine
A yellow submarine, yellow submarine
(2x)

THE BEATLES

John Lennon, Paul McCartney, George Harrison and Ringo Starr - together they were the Beatles, the greatest band the world has ever seen.

On July 6th 1957, fifteen-year-old Paul McCartney first met John Lennon in Liverpool. John Lennon was on stage with his band "*The Quarry Men*". Later in the evening Paul played the piano with the band. They thought he was so good that they asked him to join them.

In August 1960, the Beatles went to Germany, where they played at Hamburg's Star Club until December 1st. The band was made of John Lennon, Paul McCartney, George Harrison and two other musicians on bass and drums.

In the summer of 1962, a new drummer Ringo Starr, joined John, Paul and George. In October 11th 1962, the Beatles made their first appearance in the UK charts with *Love Me Do*. In early 1963, their second single *Please, Please, Me* became their first number one.

In 1967 the Beatles released their eighth album, *Sergeant Pepper's Lonely Hearts Club Band*. Many people think this is the greatest of all their records.

On January 30th 1969, the Beatles played their last concert. It was a show on the roof of their record company in London. A large group of fans watched from the street below. Just over a year later, the band broke up.

On December 8th 1980, when John Lennon was outside his home in New York with his wife Yoko Ono, a crazy fan called Mark Chapman shot him. John's death was a great shock all over the world – people now knew that the Beatles would never play together again.



Quickly go over the text and find the right information:

1) Paul McCartney was born in _____

2) Which single became their first number one hit?

3) What was the name of John Lennon's first band?

4) Who joined the Beatles in 1962?

5) Who shot John Lennon in 1980?
